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Friday, 2nd May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Reception Visit to Lookout Discovery Centre, Bracknell, Surrey 
Friday 13th June 

 
To support our learning in the Summer Term, we are planning a fun and educational visit to the 
Lookout Discovery Centre on Friday 13th June.  

Curriculum impact Children will explore, investigate and have hands on fun with science, 
technology, engineering, art and maths. They will also find out about 
mini-beasts and look for them in their natural habitats. 

Proposed event Hosted by Class Teacher and Lookout Discovery Centre Team  

 Where  Lookout Discovery Centre, Nine Mile Ride, Bracknell RG12 
7QW 

 When Friday 13th June 2025 
9.15am - depart from school  
3.05pm - return to school  

 Cost £23.50 per child.   
Includes the cost of the coach, entry to the Lookout 
Discovery Centre and a learning workshop. 
Although we understand the trip is expensive, we feel that 
it still represents good value for money. 

Additional 
Information 

Your child will need a packed lunch which needs to be in a rucksack (no 
glass, fizzy drinks or nuts). 

 
Your child will need to wear: 

 trousers, jeans or tracksuit bottoms (instead of their school skirt / 

trousers)  

 school sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan  

 suitable shoes or wellingtons, especially if the weather has been wet 

 waterproof coat 

 sunhat if the weather is hot 

 

Action required Please reply and pay via the School Gateway (either using the app or 
login via website www.schoolgateway.com) by Monday, 19th May. 

If unable to do so online, please contact our School Office. 

 

mailto:office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk
http://www.schoolgateway.com/
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Please remember to cancel a hot meal if one has been ordered for this 
day. 

We will need roughly 5 parent helpers per class for this trip, so if you are 
available, please let us know in the comments box. We will let you know 
nearer the time if your help is required. 

 
Thank you for your support. We hope the children will enjoy their day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

           

Mr Cary                       Mrs Dumpleton          Mrs Barnett                   Mrs Shefferd 
Class teacher             Class teacher      Class teacher               Class teacher     
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